
From: Gini Dave [mailto:  

Sent: Thursday, 9 December 2010 12:17 AM 
To: Kathleen Almond 

Subject: about new rules for nursing students in Australia 

 

  

Respected Madam, 

  

              yes the new rule proposal has to be applied for all those students who have passed 

their nursing degree from South Australia. If this rule will be applied for nursing students it 

will be a great for better future of nursing sector in Australia.  

we will hope for the best and waiting for your positive answer. 

 

kind regards  

Gini  
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